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Alabama Department of Revenue Huntsville 
Taxpayer Service Center Moves to New Location  

  
 Huntsville—The Alabama Department of Revenue Huntsville Taxpayer Service 

Center, presently located at 994 Explorer Boulevard, will move to a new office location 

on Monday, June 28, 2010, and will re-open on Wednesday, June 30, 2010. 

 The new location of the Huntsville Taxpayer Service Center will be 4920 

Corporate Drive, Suite H in Huntsville.  Business hours will remain the same, Monday 

through Friday, from 8 a.m. until 5 p.m. 

 Telephone services will be interrupted on Monday, June 28 and Tuesday, June 

29, 2010, to allow for the move, but will be restored by Wednesday, June 30.  The new 

telephone and fax numbers for the Huntsville Taxpayer Center will be (256) 837-2319 

and (256) 837-7322, respectively.  The mailing address remains unchanged, Post Office 

Box 11487, Huntsville, AL  35814-1487. 

 “We are very pleased with the accessibility our new office space offers to 

taxpayers in the north Alabama area,” said Assistant Revenue Commissioner Cynthia 

Underwood.   

 The Huntsville Taxpayer Service Center serves individual and business 

taxpayers located in Cullman, Jackson, Lawrence, Limestone, Madison, and Morgan 

counties.  It is one of nine taxpayer service centers operated by the Alabama 

Department of Revenue. 

-30- 
_______________________________________________________________ 
Media contact for more information:  ADOR Media Affairs Office:  Carla A. Snellgrove or 
Carolyn Blackstock:  (334) 242-1390; FAX:  (334) 242-0550 
WEB site address:  www.revenue.alabama.gov
 

http://www.revenue.alabama.gov/

	Alabama Department of Revenue
	News Release  


